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E-Editions are released on the Sunday, after the last Saturday of 

the month, prior to the month of issue. You can download the e-
Edition (full or compact)) at the ASSDF website, located at 
https://www.arkansassquaredance.com/the-modern-square  
[ 

The Club Special Dance photos will be in a separate file each  

month, as will photos from recent ASSDF Fall Festivals. The  

length of time that these will remain on the website is to be  

determined, by space requirements, and cost for website storage. 

Updates will be posted as soon as possible. 

 

      Club Special Dances for April, 2024 
 
Please email these assdfmodernsquare@gmail.com – please let me  

know who took the photos, as I want to give the photographers credit 

for the photos, especially if they come from the various club Facebook  

groups.  

 

Due to space limitations or page formatting issues, I can’t use all  

photos (sent in, or from Facebook); but you can view all of these  

(and videos, where available) on the various club Facebook pages  

(including the ASSDF page, the Fall Festival page, and the Square  

Dance Events group. Also, note that not everyone is on Facebook.  

 

Special Dance Photos from late February through late March, 2024  

were from club regular and special dances with the Blue Belles And 

Beaus, Heber Springers, River City Squares, Twirling Funtimers, 

Bluebird Squares, and the Maverick Mixers.  

 

Many thanks go to Ellen Glover Lewis, Mike Lewis, Kim Deane, Jody 

King, Anieta England, Ginny Short, Jerry Short, Carolyn Birdsong, 

Daryl Stout, and to Elaine Cox for the photos. 

 

First, four photos from the Blue Belles And Beaus Leap Year 2024 

Dance on Feb. 29. See their club report for details. 

 

https://www.arkansassquaredance.com/the-modern-square
mailto:assdfmodernsquare@gmail.com




  
 

Next, several photos from the Heber Springers St. Patrick’s Dance on 

March 8 in Rosebud.  

 



          

























 
  

Next, several photos from the River City Squares St. Patrick’s Dance 

on March 12. See their club report for details. 



 





















  
  

Next, two photos from the Twirling Funtimers St. Patty’s Dance. See 

their club report for further details. 

 



 
 

Next, several photos from the Bluebird Squares March 2 dance. See 

their club report for details. 

















 
 

Next, several photos from the Maverick Mixers Spring Fling Spaghetti 

Dinner And Dance. See their club report for details. 

 







































 
 

                              Mike Hamett and Ron Wise. 

 

And, to finish off this month, since this is being released on Easter, 

and many folks will be going out to eat, one of the places one might 

consider is the International House Of Pancakes, or IHOP for short. 

 



  
 

The first International House of Pancakes restaurant opened in 1958 

in Toluca Lake, CA. The IHOP chain became an operating division of 

Internation Industries in 1959. In 1973, a new marketing campaign 

introduced the acronym “IHOP”. Since then, it has been the name 

people know as the place they can enjoy their favorite breakfast 

experience – any time of the day. Thanks to Elaine Cox for this info. 


